
 
Request for Council Action 

 

TO:    Mayor and City Council 
THROUGH:  Tim Murray, City Administrator 
FROM: Travis Block, Public Works Director  
MEETING DATE:  July 9, 2019 
SUBJECT:   Approve Hangar Rental Agreement  
     
Background: 
The City has received one new Hangar Rental Agreement from James 
Nielsen.  The lease term begins on July 1, 2019 and expires on December 
31, 2020. 
 
Listed below are current hangar rental fees and availability. 
 

Airport Hangar Rental   Occupied Available 
      

Building 2 $172/mo.   4 5 
Building 3 $184/mo.   5 1 
Building 4 $207/mo.   8 0 
Building 5 $285/mo. non heated 8 0 

 $385/mo. heated  2 0 
 
Attached is a copy of the agreement. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Recommendation: 
Staff recommends that the Council approve the above referenced Hangar 
Rental Agreement. 

 
Attachments: 

• Hangar Rental Agreement  
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